
 

MDOT, MRBA and MAPA 
2022 Storm Water Training 

 
Thompson Engineering will be performing the Storm Water Training at specific 
locations throughout the state in January, February, March, April and May of 2022.  
For those persons that were certified in 2017, you will need to become re-certified 
because the certification is good for five (5) years.   
 
There is a Memorandum of Understanding between MDOT, MRBA, MAPA and 
Thompson Engineering that specifies certain requirements that Thompson 
Engineering must follow regarding the number of attendees per class from MDOT, 
the construction industry and then from others.  We will adhere to the following 
requirements: 
 

• MDOT will be allocated 17 slots per class 
• The Construction Industry will be allocated 18 slots per class 
• If MDOT does not utilize their allocated slots for a particular class, the 

Construction Industry will have first chance at the available slots.  Vice 
versa if the Construction Industry does not utilize their allocated slots. 

• If MDOT and the Construction Industry do not use all of the available slots 
for a class, these slots will be made available to others such as State Aid staff, 
County Engineers and consultants. 

 
The actual number of persons assigned to a training class will be 
determined based upon the size of the training room at each District 
Office and any COVID-19 considerations at the time of each training 
class. 
 
The training classes will be held at the various District Office Complexes.  The 
classes will begin at 8am and they will end before 5pm.  Lunch will be provided for 
the attendees.  As in the past, there is a test at the end of the class that the attendees 
must pass in order to be certified. 
 
The following is the training schedule for each MDOT District: 
 
Week of January 24th             District VI      (Hattiesburg)) 
Week of February 21st            District VII     (McComb) 
Week of March 7th                  District III      (Yazoo City) 
Week of March 21st                 District V        (Newton) 
Week of April 18th                   District II        (Batesville) 
Week of May 9th                      District I          (Tupelo) 
 
 



We will begin filling the sessions based upon the slots available and in accordance 
with the requirements stated above.  We recommend that you register to attend a 
class at your desired District at the earliest possible moment.  This will increase 
your chances of being assigned to a class at a specific District Office.  
 
 
MDOT Attendees:  Each district will submit a list of attendees to Adam Johnson, 
Duane Burt and Wes Stafford with MDOT and Bobby Moseley at 
rmoseley@thompsonengineering.com, and Sherena Sarullo at 
ssarullo@thompsonengineering.com.     
 
Construction Industry Attendees:  Please contact Sherena Sarullo by E-mail to 
register your employees.  We will make every effort to assign your employees to the 
District that you request, but we can not guarantee it due to the allocation of slots.  
You will need to be prepared to furnish Sherena with the names of your employees 
that will attend a class. 
 
Others:  Please contact Sherena Sarullo at 601-899-9252 to be placed on a waiting 
list at each District.  If there are available slots at the District that you request, we 
will use the waiting list to fill any available slots.  If there are no available slots at 
the requested District, we will advise you where there are available slots for your 
consideration.   
 
Training Fee:  $250.00 per attendee (Please note that once you are assigned a slot, 
you are responsible for that slot.  If someone can’t attend a class, you may substitute 
someone to fill the slot.  Please notify Sherena Sarullo of any substitutions as soon as 
possible prior to the class.  If the substitution is made the day of the class, you must 
advise the person at the registration desk of the substitution.  Refunds will only be 
made if you notify Sherena 7 days in advance of the assigned class.  Due to the 
potential limited number of slots at a District Office, if you don’t attend the assigned 
class and you don’t have a substitute, you will have to pay another training fee for 
the person to be certified at a later date.) 
 
Questions:  Please contact Sherena Sarullo.  She will take your question and either 
give you an answer or she will get you an answer.   
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